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Board of Health - Letter urging approval of new smoking restrictions
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From:  Peter J Stogios <p.stogios@utoronto.ca> H l a ‘-’ %
To: <boh@toronto.ca> : .

Date: 2013-09-27 9:35 AM
Subject: Letter urging approval of new smoking restrictions

Hello,

As a citizen of Toronto who constantly is exposed to second-hand smoke against my will and is having
his health affected by other's poor decision to smoke, I strongly urge you to approve the report receritly
released by the Medical Officer of Health. Smoking is a destructive act and that is the business of the
smoker, but when it comes to exposing innocent citizens (who have chosen never to smoke in their

lives), that is disrespectful, disgusting, inconsiderate but more importantly, harmful to those people's
health.

Ultimately, I believe smoking should be banned everywhere and Ontario should become the first smoke-
free province. Until that I time, I strongly urge you to continue placing restrictions on smoking in the
City of Toronto. ‘ ‘

Thank you very much,

Peter

Peter J Stogios, Ph.D., Research Associate

Dept. of Chemical Engineering and Applied Chemistry

Wallberg Building, 200 College St, Room 409

Toronto, Ontario M5S 3E5

Member of the Center for Structural Genomics of Infectious Diseases
p.stogios@utoronto.ca 416-946-0082

http://www labs.chem-eng.utoronto.ca/savchenko/people/research-associates
http://biozone.utoronto.ca

http://csgid.org




